
Notice Regarding "Counter Bill Payment Service" 

Due to a network disruption at "OK Convenience Store," which has affected the 
electronic payment system, applicants for the transfer student admission are 
temporarily unable to add value or pay the application fee at any "OK Convenience 
Store" counter until the system is restored. Applicants may submit the application 
fee to the school office. 

For any inquiries, please contact the school office staff at 2496 6000. 

 


